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Dear Parents and Members of the Islington JMS Community, 
In follow up to our recent information meeting about our roof renewal project, we are happy to announce that the first phase of our new roof will begin on Friday March 2, 2018.  Although we are very excited about renewing our building, this will cause temporary inconvenience to us all.  
The first affected area will be the back side of the school, along the pathway toward door 3 (known as Staging Area 1 on the accompanying photograph).  This means that this door will not be accessible through the back of the school.  Students who normally enter and exit the school through this door will now use door 4.  
Also not accessible through the back of the school, will be the kindergarten yard.  This means parents dropping off their children in kindergarten are required to use an alternate route to the kindergarten area.  
The approximate timeline for this phase of the project is a minimum of three weeks. 
As the project progresses, we will continue to notify you of relevant updates. We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation in maintaining a building that we can all be safe in and proud of.  

Regards, 


R.  Coluccio 
Principal 
